
 
 
Present: Council President Michael Killeen; Council members Lynda Appel, Nick  
  Nunnari, Dennis Sullivan, Mike O’Donnell and Ken Brady; Mayor Dennis  
  Clough; Engineering Director Bob Kelly; Recreation Director Bob  
  DeMinico; Planning Director Jim Bedell; Service Director Paul Quinn;  
  Aquatics Manager Don Cisar; and Larry Brandstetter from Brandstetter  
  Carroll Architects. 
 
The meeting convened at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Mayor Clough and Engineering Director Kelly discussed the status of the plans.  Mr. 
Larry Brandstetter then reviewed the proposed aquatic center’s features, costs and 
operating projections.  Numerous questions were asked by Council about usage, safety, 
costs to operate, etc.  Nancy Rawls, a resident, also inquired about pool depths and first 
aid facilities. 
 
The Chairman asked the plans to continue to be refined for another review by planning 
commission.  Authorization to go forward will be acted on at a regular Council meeting. 
 
Planning Director Bedell discussed signage on the Crocker Road and other overpasses 
(eventually) over I-90.  Engineering Director Kelly discussed construction and cost 
aspects.  Estimated costs for the Crocker Road sign is $36,000.  Requests for 
authorization for Crocker Road overpass only will be brought forward at the next Council 
meeting. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
        
Michael F. Killeen 
Chairman 
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